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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 10:05 AM
To: JKawahara@KawaharaNurseries.com
Cc: 'frank goldman'
Subject: Resend: Request for Closure Kawahara Nursery

Mr. Kawahara,  
  ACEH has 60 days to respond to this document and is completely aware of this report.  There is no need to send the 
report multiple times by e‐mail.  We do not accept reports by e‐mail  and we recognize the date of submittal by the date 
it was received from the ftp site.   I will review the document to ensure that my comments from the directive letter have 
been met and respond to the investigation report and review the site per the Low Threat Closure Plan. 
Regards, 
Barbara Jakub  
 
 

From: frank goldman [mailto:fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 24, 2012 8:40 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: JKawahara@KawaharaNurseries.com; johnk@kniplants.com; glockwood@waterboards.ca.gov 
Subject: Fw: Request for Closure Kawahara Nursery 
 
Hi Barbara, 
It has been approximately a month since we submitted the attached subsurface 
investigation report which demonstrates that there is an insignificant amount of 
contamination in soil related to the former UST removed in the 1950s. 
  
I don't believe there are any other outstanding issues to be addressed prior to granting 
site closure. 
  
If there are please let me know as Mr. Kawahara would like to sell the property. 
  
Kindest Regards, 
Frank Goldman, CHG   
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: frank goldman <fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com> 
To: barbara.jakub@acgov.org  
Cc: "JKawahara@KawaharaNurseries.com" <JKawahara@KawaharaNurseries.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2012 9:58 AM 
Subject: Request for Closure Kawahara Nursery 
  
Barbara, 
Attached is a subsurface investigation of the former UST, as discussed in the Site 
Conceptual Model meeting, that will be uploaded to your ftp site early next week. 
No signficant contamination was identified. 
The attached report recommends site closure. 
Please let us know if you plan to close the site based upon this latest report submittal. 
Kindest Regards, 
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Frank Goldman, CHG 
   
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: "fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com" <fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com> 
To: barbara.jakub@acgov.org  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 12:42 PM 
Subject:  
Subsurface investigation field work will be initiated 09 17 12 at 12 : 40 p m. At 16550 Ashland san Lorenzo as 
per the work plan received by alameda co on 07 09 12.  
 
Sent from my HTC smartphone on the Now Network from Sprint! 

 

 


